
From: Middlekauff, Charles (Law 
Sent: 2/9/2011 7:58:10 AM 
To: Strauss, Robert L. (robert.strauss@cpuc.ca.gov); Shumavon, Aram 

(aram.shumavon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bcc: 
Subject: 2010 LTPP: Any news of GHG timing? 

Bob and Aram: 

We are busily working away on the Track 2 bundled plan and, in parallel, have a group working on our 
GHG proposal for Track 1. I wanted to see if either of you had any more news about the timing for our 
Track 1 filing on GHG procurement. We are still targeting end of March, but I just wanted to keep the 
team here up to date if there is any change in the timing. Thanks - this is turning out to be a very busy 
start to the year! 

Charles 
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